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48-mile project in Republic and Washington counties to begin

Beginning Wednesday, June 17, the Kansas Department of Transportation will start a 48-
mile resurfacing project on K-148, K-119, and K-9 in Republic and Washington counties.
Resurfacing work will include scarification and a chip seal.

Work will begin at the Washington/Marshall County line, traveling west on K-9 to the K-
9/K-15/K-148 junction and continuing west on K-148 to the K-148/U.S. 81 junction. Work
will also include all K-119 from Greenleaf to K-9 in Washington County.

Drivers should expect a delay of up to 15 minutes and plan extra time in their travel
schedules. Construction will occur during daylight hours, and traffic will be reduced to one
10- foot lane on the K-148 section and one 14-foot lane on the K-9 and K-119 sections.

The prime contractor for this $4 million project is Bettis Asphalt & Construction Inc., of
Topeka. The contractor has scheduled this project to be completed by November, weather
permitting.

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and
driving through a work zone. For more information and to stay aware of all road
construction projects across Kansas, go to www.kandrive.org or call 5-1-1.



mailto:Ashley.perez@ks.gov
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kandrive.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C0a005f4f769842d99c2c08d7f295de37%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637244598735091681&sdata=q1t7hS4ekrkWrb8JuRLrG32ixKOJZylPJHp9PL%2B5cOM%3D&reserved=0

&3

Belleville

Munden

Haddam

Morrowville

-

Bremen
Hanover

@ ® =
&8 ) ) Washington )
Cuba
@
crdear
Wayny
ey 0
Linn
Palmer
(@]

- Kimeo
Clvde Gannle Mv Mans

HHH

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request.

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications,
700 SW Harrison St., 2™ FI West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired — 711.

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks:
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https://www.facebook.com/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation-Northcentral-Kansas-344111408933062/
https://twitter.com/NCKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

